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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
Mono County Announces Short-Term Changes in Administration 

 
MONO COUNTY, Calif. (SEPTEMBER 22, 2020) – Effective September 21, 2020, David Wilbrecht 
has been asked to serve as interim County Administrative Officer (CAO) while Bob Lawton, CAO, 
is on short-term medical leave. Mr. Lawton is expected to make a full recovery, and return to 
county service within a few weeks. 
 
Mr. Wilbrecht has previously served as both Mono County CAO and Town Manager for the Town 
of Mammoth Lakes, and will quickly integrate into leadership roles for both the Emergency 
Operations Center to address COVID-19 (Coronavirus) response, as well as incident management 
in response to the Creek Fire. 
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